
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft Southern Approaches – Temporary Buoy 

Marking Subsea Cable Position 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that the 2 special marks deployed at a section of 

subsea cable off Pakefield detailed in the previous NTM No. 21, have now been replaced 

with a single orange marker buoy which is unlit. The guard vessels Shannon and CRC 

Loadstar are currently in the vicinity guarding the submerged cable position.  

The buoy is positioned as indicated on the chart below. This marks the termination point of 

the subsea cable section from Pakefield beach. The buoy will remain in position until the 

cable burial operations have been completed (currently scheduled for mid to late June). 

Further survey operations may also be scheduled for this vicinity.   

Buoy Position - 52° 25.6’ N, 001° 46.8’ E  
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As this buoy is close to the entrance of the Stanford Channel, Mariners are requested to 

consider its position when navigating in this area, and to afford the buoy, and guard vessels 

or survey vessels, a wide berth if safe and practical to do so. 

This notice replaces NTM No’s 13, 20, 21 / 2022 which are hereby cancelled. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3), if further 

information is required.   

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

16 May 2022 
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